CAC Minutes
August 26, 2022

1. Members present: Rozeboom; Joshi, Harrigan, Raven, Wise, Latimore, Ustunol, Yin, Runkle, Matuana, Tiemann, Ireland, and Neff. Guests: Millenbah, Loveridge
2. Introductions of this year’s CAC
3. Kelly Millenbah - Dean’s Report - $53 million for greenhouses and dairy, should be thanking stakeholders when the opportunity arises
4. Scott Loveridge - Dean Search report – aiming for a July 1, 2023, start
5. Officer Elections - Dale Rozeboom will serve as Chair again, Matt Raven will serve as Secretary, Zey Ustunol will serve as Election Officer, Satish Joshi will tentatively serve as the CAC representative to the Faculty Senate if by-laws allow this (he is already on Faculty Senate)
6. Revision of By-Laws, Frank Lupi had done a great deal of work on it with suggested changes of by-laws. Can be found on Teams, look at the revision and then will have a college wide vote on the changes.
7. Spring Faculty meeting – something we need to consider at the beginning of the year rather than in the spring. Be thinking about guest speakers, reports from the administrator, other changes that would increase attendance.  Rozeboom suggested a subcommittee.  Jo Latimore, Satish Joshi, Erik Runkle will serve on the subcommittee. It was noted that one suggestion was that the Dean give the State of the College address Ice cream was another suggestion.
8. Final affirmation of faculty to serve on TAPC from the list of people who put their name forward. The top two were 1. Jessica Miesel and 2. Eric Benbow. Ustunol moved that the top two vote getters are approved by the committee. Joshi seconded – motion passed unanimously – the first two were affirmed.
9. Laura Schmitt-Olabisi – second year faculty fellow looking at the RPT process, those who get stuck at rank. Loveridge recommend that she be added to a future agenda for her to interact with CAC.
10. Discussion of format for future meetings. Some discussion about hybrid meetings using some of the rooms that are set up for hybrid meetings like 216 or 338 Natural Resources. The one on 9/9 is a home game so it will be entirely via Zoom.

Submitted by: Matt Raven, John Wise
